http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=66609

Theft of pickup, trailer being investigated
(KMZA)--The Nemaha County Sheriff’s Office is investigating the theft of a
pickup truck and flatbed trailer from Centralia

The Sheriff’s Office says sometime early February 5 an unknown individual took
a 2006 Chevy Silverado and a 2014 32 foot Titan flatbed trailer from 806 K-9
Highway in Centralia.

The loss was estimated at nearly $24,000.

Anyone with information on the theft is asked to contact the Nemaha County
Sheriff’s Office in Seneca
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